
June 9th - 13th, 2025 Week at a Glance
Monday PAC Popsicle Sale After School - Weather Permitting

Tuesday PAC Popsicle Sale After School - Weather Permitting

Wednesday PAC Popsicle Sale After School - Weather Permitting

Thursday

Friday Treat Day - Frozen Yogurt 
Multiples Day!

Brighouse
Elementary

6800 Azure Road

Richmond, BC

V7C 2S8

Kathy Pantaleo
Principal

Leah Scharf
Vice Principal

School Schedule:
8:40 - Welcome Bell

8:45 – Classes Begin

10:10 -10:25 - Recess

11:50 - 12:42 - Lunch

2:45  - Dismissal

Important Dates!
June 7 Eid al-Adha

June 13 Multiples Day

June 13 Treat Day - Frozen 
Yogurt

June 16 PAC Meeting @ 3:15

June 20 Grade 7 Farewell 
Assembly

June 20 Hot Lunch - Subway

June 23 
- 25

Grade 6/7’s at Outdoor 
Ed Camp

June 26 Year End Assembly

June 26 Last Day of School

Dear Families, 

Firstly, thank you to all the families who were able to join us today for Fun 
Day!  It was a huge success.  Our Grade 7 planned great stations for all of our 
students, and our PAC planned treats like snacks from Cobbs, Pizza Hot Lunch 
and Frozen Yogurt at the end of the day!  Our PAC also sponsored an 
appreciation lunch catered by Uncle Sal’s Shawarma today. It was delicious! 

Secondly, Bike to School Week was a huge success! 76 students rode their 
bikes, 341 walked, and 16 of those students walked or rode their bikes for the 
first time.  This is a great time of year to walk or ride to school, and we hope 
that families can continue to bike or walk to school as we near the end of our 
school year.   

Finally, over the past few weeks, we have been noticing more and more 
students bringing Pokemon cards to school.  We do not recommend for 
children to bring toys or games to school as the items can be lost, broken or 
damaged.  For this reason, if staff see students playing or trading cards 
outside during recess and lunch breaks, then they will keep cards in the office 
for safe keeping, and to be picked up at the end of the day.  We will also be 
reminding students on Monday that Pokemon Cards need to stay home. 

All the best, 

Kathy Pantaleo and  
Leah Scharf 

Brighouse Newsletter 



Eid AL-Adha
M U B A R A K

June 7, 2025

May the joy surround you and your family.

Eid Ul Adha Mubarak!

INTERESTED IN
JOINING A GROUP

OF PARENTS TO
HELP WITH THE

GRADE 7 FAREWELL
CEREMONY ON

FRIDAY, JUNE 20TH?

EMAIL:
KPANTALEO@SD38.BC.CA 



Family Considerations for Class Placements 
It is the time of year when we begin to make plans and considerations for the following 
school year. Know that the staff at Brighouse have many considerations when we engage 
in staff discussions about the placement of students for the following school year.  

Considerations include:  
- learning strengths and stretches  
- personal and social strengths and stretches  
- contractual obligations  

As you can see, this is a complicated process as there are many factors that contribute to 
a student’s placement in a class. If you would like the opportunity to provide the school 
with information about your child’s placement for next year, you are welcome to 
complete the survey by clicking on the link HERE. Please note that the survey will close 
on Friday, June 13th at 4:00pm. We will not be able to accept considerations after Friday, 
June 13th. The information you provide should not include a request for a specific teacher 
or grade combination, but rather some important personal or educational information 
that will assist us in our decision. Please be aware that the final decision regarding 
placement is a school-based decision. 

Notice of Late Return 
If you are planning to return to school in the fall after September 5th and before 
September 10th, a Notice of Late Return needs to be completed to ensure that we 
hold space for your child or children while away.  This notice was emailed to families 
today.  Please call our office at 604-668-6522 if you have any questions. 

https://forms.office.com/r/sgLHqEYNd5
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